
February 29, 2016 

Ms. Sandi J. Davies 
Executive Director 
International Foundation for Protection Officers 

Dear Ms. Davies, 

It is with great pleasure that I write to inform you that the Board of Directors of the 
IAPSC has selected you to receive the 2016 IAPSC Charles A. Sennewald Distinguished 
Service Accolade.  The Accolade is the IAPSC’s most prestigious award for a security 
executive, educator, author, or industry leader who has made an outstanding and 
significant contribution to the security profession. 

You are being recognized for your contributions to the growth and success of the 
International Foundation for Protection Officers, the creation of an industry certification 
program that is now certifying over 60,000 officers, and for your recent efforts 
recognizing outstanding women in the security profession. 

We look forward to recognizing you with this award on the evening of Tuesday, April 19, 
2016 at the IAPSC Awards Banquet @ The Mills House in Historic Hibernian Hall, 
Charleston, SC. The banquet includes a reception and dinner beginning at 6:00 pm. The 
award will be presented at 8:00 pm following the dinner.

I look forward to meeting you and congratulations! 

Sincerely, 

Kerry G. Parker, CAE 
Executive Director 

cc: Jack D. Case, CPP, Chair, IAPSC Awards Committee 
IAPSC Board of Directors 


